
From: david searles < >  
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2024 11:42 AM 
To: AGO - Info <AGO.Info@vermont.gov> 
Subject: follow up to my 6/19/24 request 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
This is to request a copy of the email by Timothy Connors of your office addressed to Stuart 

Shurr of DAIL and others, to which Mr. Schurr responded to July 18, 2022 at 1:07 pm. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Dave Searles 
 

 




